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Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a fabulous half term – I can’t believe that we have only been together for 7 weeks, I 

feel like we have been the Ankermoor family for much longer. I have really enjoyed getting 

to know your children and seeing them learn at school. Thank you for your support this half 

term. 

I have to say that ‘Wow! Wednesday’ has become one of my favourite days – I've really 

enjoyed listening to the children nominate themselves, staff and others for ‘Wows!’. The 

pride the children have when they share their achievements and those of others is fantastic. 

Achievements 

KS2 Fencing Club  

This has been a great addition to this half term, it culminated in a final tournament at 

parents’ evening on Thursday. Well done to all those involved. I am looking forward to seeing 

how the children in KS1 and EYFS fair next half term.  

Celebration Assembly 

I have to take a little bit of time to thank Year 6 for running our celebration assemblies 

(with a tiny bit of help!) - Well done to those children. They are really showing our school 

values. I look forward to seeing all the work our children have been learning about each week 

and the recipients of our special certificates. 

School Council 

School Council have worked really hard to ensure that they make the school even better – 

they have asked me to order a plant/bulb for every child in the school to plant. Not only will 

this make the school nicer, but will also stop the mud on our banks from slipping down the 

hill onto our playground. I’m looking forward to seeing what else they come up with to support 

our school. 
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Awards 

This half term I have sent a flurry of HTA postcards for a range of outstanding work – from 

mathematics and writing to amazing pieces of Stoneage art. Well done to every child who 

received a Head Teacher’s Award this half term. 

We have a wide range of awards in school. Music award, Ankermoor Angel, Special Mention, 

Attendance, TTRS, Reading and Bucket Fillers. A huge well done to every member of staff 

and child who has received one of these awards. 

 

Parent Involvement 

It has been fantastic to see so many of you in school this half term. I’ve really enjoyed 

meeting you and sharing the great things our children have been doing. A real highlight of 

this half term was the KS1 & EYFS music concert – I was blown away by the children and 

how well they did. I was pleased to see all the adults joining in with some of the songs! - 

Let’s hope KS2 is just as good next half term        

Our parent lunches have launched and it’s fabulous to see so many of you attending. We have 

received some lovely feedback from some of you. Thank you!  

This half term saw the launch of our parent workshops and SEND forums – we look forward 

to seeing more of you at these events and ensuring that we cater to the needs of your 

children. 

PTA 

OUR PTA NEEDS YOU! Do you have a skill with fundraising? Do you like organising discos, 

parties or events? Do you want to play an active role in our school? If the answer is yes, 

then we need you! We are looking for parents/grandparents/carers to join our PTA. If you 

are interested please let Mrs Boag know and we can arrange a time for our first meeting. 

Dates for your diary 

Half term: 24th – 28th October. Children will return to school on Monday 31st October. 

Friday 4th November: Reception adult lunch: Don’t forget to book  
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Friday 11th November: UKS2 adult lunch 

Anti-bullying week: 14th – 18th November 

Monday 14th November: KS2 MUSIC CONCERT: £1 charge. 1.45 - 2.15pm 

Tuesday 15th November: PARENTS SEND FORUM: 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 17th November: Year 4 Maths afternoon – come along and learn some maths 

games with your children 2-3.20pm 

Friday 18th November: Children in Need Day. KS1 parent lunch 

Friday 25th November: LKS2 adult lunch 

Friday 2nd December: Reception adult lunch 

Tuesday 6th December: KS2 CHRISTMAS LUNCH and AFTERNOON of CHRISTMAS 

CRAFTING adults are invited to spend the afternoon with KS2 to ‘Deck the Halls’ - Please 

remember to book as places are limited! 

Wednesday 7th December: KS1 and Reception CHRISTMAS LUNCH and AFTERNOON 

of CHRISTMAS CRAFTING adults are invited to spend the afternoon with Reception and 

KS1 to ‘Deck the Halls’ - Please remember to book as places are limited! 

 

More dates to follow... 

 

100% Attendance 

Reception: 

Brandy  Ava  Ellie  Maisie  Charlie  Zara 

 Mia 

Year 1: 

Finley  Evelyn-Rose Terry  Logan  Nasro  Jen  AJ 

Year 2: 

Frankie  Charlotte Eva-Mari Millie  Orlaith  Harry 

 Ben 

Ila  Faysal  Cain  Sophie  Lola  Flo 

Year 3: 

Harriet  Caitlin  Tori  Delilah  Joseph  Blake 

 Chad 

Camden 

Year 4: 
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Lenny  Logan  Nevaya  Lacey  Ethan  Samatar

 Zion 

Emilie  Emily 

Year 5: 

Oliver  Lisa  Dylan  Vincent  Caitlin  Oscar 

 Poppy  

Joshua 

Year 6: 

Jake  Max  Travis  Elijah  Naman  Alex               

Willow Sakariye Isabelle  Amelia 

 

A huge well done to these children for not missing a single day of school! They have all 

received a special certificate and sticker. 

 

Half term 

We have attached a places to eat for free (or cheap) form for you for half term and have 

also attached a range of wellbeing activities which you and your child/ren can enjoy 

together over the break. 

 

Have a wonderful half term and I look forward to welcoming you all back to school on the 

31st October. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

 

Hannah Holgate 
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